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LU Committee

From: Michael <baskindesign@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 9:.01 AM

To: LU Committee

Cc: Mike White; Robert Carroll; Stacy S. Crivello; Alika A. Atay; Elle Cochran; Donald S.
Guzman; Kelly King; Riki Hokama; Yukilei Sugimura

Subject: STRH Testimony - LU-7 and LU -40

Aloha Council,

Please do NOT change the current ordinance regarding short-term rentals
(STRH). I currently own a short-term rental and while this will not necessarily
impact me, I do believe it is unfair for new applicants as well as bad for the
locals and the Maui island economy.

I understand that the theory is that this may discourage speculation of buying
a home for investment purposes that might take away from affordable
housing.

Please keep in mind that the People on Maui need JOBS. There needs to be
a diversified economy and SRTH do create jobs.

Without jobs on Maui, people have a hard time affording any rentals, or
homeownership. We employ many people on the Northshore where STRH is
needed. Focus on keeping things the way they are so Maui people can rely on
the Government to make fair rules and stick with them.

There is a CAP on the Northshore of 88, to prevent proliferation. The CAP is
not even met yet. Please do not change an ordinance already voted on and so
that the community can plan accordingly, to the rules in place now. Keep it the
way it is.

Mahalo,



Michael Baskin

Michael Baskin
Baskin Design, LLC
Architectural Designs

808.870.1800 - Direct



